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October 7, 2022 
 
Kristen Galbraith, President 
Livingston CVB 
PO Box 284 
Livingston, MT 59047 

 
Dear Kristen: 
 
At the October 3 – 4, 2022 meeting of the Tourism Advisory Council the FY22 Audit for the 
Livingston CVB was approved. 
 
The Council would like to recognize the Livingston CVB’s efforts, especially those of Kris King for 
their great job of keeping the records in order. 
 
The Council recognizes the audit verifies $0.61 in uncommitted cash on hand.  
 
We recognize the time and effort committed to projects funded by lodging tax monies and 
appreciate the education and awareness provided to out-of-state visitors and Montanans alike.  
The tourism industry has benefited greatly from your contribution. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Alicia Harvey, Chair 
Tourism Advisory Council 
 
cc:  Kris King 
 
 
 
 
 


